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Have your say for Williams Landing’s new parkland 


April 2016

Melbourne Water, Wyndham City Council, City West Water and VicRoads, have received a grant to create a parkland in Williams Landing, along a 100 metre section of the historic Main Outfall Sewer reserve next to the Federation Trail.
Project background 
The Williams Landing parkland is the pilot site for the ‘Greening the Pipeline’ project. The project aims to showcase the potential of the Main Outfall Sewer reserve as a green linear parkland that takes a more holistic approach to water management and enhances community liveability by:

· Improving the local amenity
· Enhancing community connections and sense of place 
· Contributing to urban cooling
· Enhancing active transport opportunities
The project is endorsed by the Greening the West initiative, a 23-organisation strong partnership of councils, government agencies, industry and community groups committed to greening Melbourne’s west.
Have your say 
A Concept Design for the Williams Landing parkland has been developed following stakeholder consultation in 2013. The Concept Design also reflects community input into Wyndham 2040 - the community’s vision for what it wants Wyndham to be in 2040.
Please find the proposed design attached or visit www.greeningthewest.org.au/projects/greeningthepipeline. 
To help us finalise the design of the Williams Landing parkland, we invite you to provide feedback on the design features. We will do our best to incorporate community feedback and ideas into the final design which we plan to construct later in the year.  
	

	Provide feedback online:
Visit  www.surveymonkey.com/r/greeningthepipeline to complete the online survey. Survey closes 21 April 2016

Provide feedback in person:
When: Tuesday 19 April  
Time: 5.30pm – 7.30pm
Where: Arndell Community Centre, 29-49 Federation Blvd, Truganina
OR
When: Saturday 23 April  
Time: 10am – 12pm
Where: Williamstown shopping centre


	



Next steps - ‘Greening the Pipeline’ project 
The Williams Landing parkland pilot will see the first 100m of the Melbourne Outfall Sewer reserve revitalised.

The ‘Greening the Pipeline’ project aims to revitalise the entire 27 kilometre pipeline reserve, from Millers Road in Brooklyn to the Western Treatment Plant in Werribee, into a natural and vibrant space that will connect communities and provide a unique place for neighbours to meet, play and relax.

Once the Williams Landing parkland 100m pilot section is complete, the next stage of the project will see five kilometres of the reserve revitalised between Lawrie Emmins Reserve and Skeleton Creek. Funding for this stage has not yet been finalised.

Keep up to date on our website for how you can be involved in designing the next stage of the outdoor space, for you, your family and future generations to come. 

More information
For more information about the Williams Landing parkland or the ‘Greening the Pipeline’ project, please visit www.greeningthewest.org.au/projects/greeningthepipeline  
Phone 131 722 or email: greeningthepipeline@melbournewater.com.au 
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